
    

1970 King Road, P.O. Box 399, King City, ON L7B 1A6   

Tel: 905.833.5101   Fax: 905.833.0824   kinglibrary.ca 

 

Media Release 
           April 20, 2017 

York Region Library Partnership 

The nine public library systems of York Region are pleased to announce that they have 

completed a formal agreement to form the York Region Public Library Partnership (YRPLP) 

effective April 20, 2017.  Anyone who lives, works, owns property, or attends an educational 

institution in a York Region municipality shall be eligible for full borrowing privileges at any 

YRPLP library, without a membership charge. 

“In the recent past, the York Region libraries and municipalities have embarked on several 

initiatives in a spirit of collaboration and co-operation for the benefit of all. A formal 

partnership among all the nine public libraries of York Region is another positive step in this 

direction,” stated Rona O’Banion, CEO of the King Township Public Library.  

 

Borrowers will be required to observe the rules and regulations of the lending library and must 

return materials to the library from which they were borrowed.  Policies of the 9 member 

libraries may differ so borrowers should verify borrowing policies when getting their library 

cards.  

Please visit your local Library or the website for additional information. 
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